

October 16, 2002

Ralph Feldman 315 E. 8th St. New York, NY 10009

Dear Mr. Feldman:

Thank you for submitting your idea for the memorial and/or rebuilding to the Municipal Art Society. This spring, through our Imagine New York project, we collected thousands of ideas from the public about the future of the World Trade Center site, Lower Manhattan, our neighborhoods, and the tri-state region. The ideas that we received prior to June 1 were reviewed and analyzed, and formed the basis for the 49 visions that appear in the June 10 report, "The People's Visions: The Imagine New York Summary Report." The ideas also appear in our Online Gallery, which can be viewed at the project website – www.imaginenewyork.org.

Although we did not receive your submission in time to include in the report, we would be happy to include it in the Online Gallery. If you would like us to do this, please submit the idea directly via the website, or fill out and mail or fax back the attached form. We also encourage you to submit your ideas directly to the Lower Manhattan Development Corporation (LMDC), which, together with the Port Authority, is the official decision-making body for the memorial and rebuilding processes. The LMDC is located at One Liberty Plaza, New York, NY 10006, and can be reached by email at lmdc@empire.state.ny.us.

Once again, thank you for sending us your ideas and comments. In the coming months, we will continue to advocate for the ideas and visions that were included in the report. We strongly believe that public participation must be the basis of the dialogue about the future of the WTC site and the region, and we encourage you to continue making your voice heard by writing letters, speaking at public hearings, and staying informed about the decision-making process.

Sincerely,

Darya Cowan

Imagine New York Project Manager